
Scripture Memory Program 
God will not withhold good from you

“For the LORD God is a sun and shield; the LORD  
bestows favor and honor. No good thing does  
he withhold from those who walk uprightly.“

Psalm 84:11

Guest Card
					                   January 31, 2016

Name  _____________________________________________

Address ____________________________________________

___________________________________________________

City _______________________  ST ____  Zip _____________

Email  ______________________________________________

Phone: (cell • home) __________________________________

I am …  (please circle one)

Under 18	     18-22	            23-29	      30-49	 50+

Children at home (name • age)

_______________________      __________________________

_______________________      __________________________

 1st Time Visiting	     	       3+ Weeks

 2nd Time Visiting	      	       Regular Attendee

Questions and Prayer Requests

___________________________________________________ 

___________________________________________________

___________________________________________________   

I am interested in learning about

 Becoming a Christian 		   Other:

 Newcomer Dinner 		  ______________________

 Baptism				  

 Membership			 

 Children’s Ministry

 Youth Ministry

 College & Young Adult Ministry

New Contact Information  
for Pastors, Elders and Staff

	 Mike Bullmore		 mike.bullmore@cwc.church	

	 Jared Compton	 jared.compton@cwc.church

	 Steve Handler		  steve.handler@cwc.church	

	 Bruce Hoffmire	 bruce.hoffmire@cwc.church

	 Josh Mathews		  josh.mathews@cwc.church	

	 Steve Moore		  steve.moore@cwc.church	

	 Bill Nye		  bill.nye@cwc.church		

	 Josh Ortiz		  josh.ortiz@cwc.church

	 David Daghfal		 david.daghfal@cwc.church	

	 Jim Dunn		  jim.dunn@cwc.church		

	 Keith Fisher		  keith.fisher@cwc.church	

	 Mark Gunderson	 mark.gunderson@cwc.church

	 Brian Kumkoski	 brian.kumkoski@cwc.church		

	 Jeff Trimark		  jeff.trimark@cwc.church

	 Matt Buren		  matt.buren@cwc.church		

	 Bryan Lupo		  bryan.lupo@cwc.church	

	 Dominic Lupo		  dominic.lupo@cwc.church

	 Diane Martinelli	 diane.martinelli@cwc.church	

	 Cathy Warren		  cathy.warren@cwc.church	

	 Mari Werth		  mari.werth@cwc.church
			 

We have new email addresses for the 
pastors, elders and staff. Remember that 
we have a new website as well! 
(www.cwc.church) Please save this back 
panel for future reference.
* Note: The old email addresses will still work.
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rs CrossWay Community Church is committed to bring glory to God 
through the transforming of lives by the power of the Gospel of Jesus 
Christ.  Our passion is that all people find their satisfaction in God alone.

Guest Information 

Welcome to CrossWay. We are so glad that you are here!   
We’d love to meet you and answer any questions you have, so  
please feel free to stop by our Guest Center in the lobby. Below  
you’ll find a handful of items that we trust will serve you in your  
visit with us today.  
Newcomer Dinner: On Saturday, March 5, you are invited to an 
evening of food and fellowship with other newcomers at the home 
of a CrossWay member. This is a great way to get to know others in 
an informal setting. Call the church office for more details.

Children: Nursery and classes are provided for infants through 5th 
grade. Kindergarteners and above are dismissed before the sermon 
to attend their classes. Feel free to walk your children to their classes. 

Offering: Please don’t feel obligated to put anything in the offering 
basket. If you wish, please fill out the Guest Card (inside the bulletin) 
and place it in the basket when it passes.  

A nursing mothers’ room is available through the door at the back 
right corner of the auditorium.  

Website: Learn more about CrossWay and listen to past messages at 
cwc.church. 
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	 Feb 13	 Vision and Values Membership Class
	Feb 14	 Communion
	Feb 17	 Sunday Volunteers Meeting
	Feb 21	 Parent / Child Dedication

	 Feb 21	 Sunday Evening Prayer
	 Feb 26-27	 Women’s Retreat
	 March 2	 Parenting Class Begins
	 March 5	 Newcomer Dinner
	 March 6	 Family Mosaic Meeting

Thank you, CrossWay, for your generosity toward Wilson Elementary. Last week we 
collected 318 sweaters and sweatshirts! Thank you, also, to all who prayed for and 
helped with the Simeon Trust. God used the workshop to greatly encourage the 
pastors in attendance.

Looking Ahead

Middle and High School Ministry 
Tonight, January 31 • Youth Family Night • 6:00-8:00 p.m. 
Saturday, February 6 • HS Chicago Team Mtg. • 8:00-10:00 a.m. 
Saturday, February 6 • HS Gathering • 6:00-8:00 p.m. 
Saturday, February 13 •  HS Thinking Like a Christian • 8:00-9:30 a.m. 
Sunday, February 14 • MS Gathering • 6:00-8:00 p.m. 
Friday and Saturday, February 19-20 • Youth Winter Retreat

College and Young Adult Ministry 
Friday, February 19 • CYAM Gathering • 6:30 p.m.  
Friday, March 18 • CYAM Gathering • 6:30 p.m. 

Youth Family Night | All MS & HS students, 
their parents and even younger siblings 
are invited to join us tonight at the church 
building from 6:00-8:00 p.m. There will 
be food, fun and fellowship. We will also 
spend time thinking about what it looks 
like to be in the Word together as a family. 
It should be a great night! Please come out as a family! 

Vision & Values | If you are considering 
making CrossWay your church home, 
you will want to attend Vision & Values, 
our membership class, on Saturday, 
February 13, from 9:00 a.m. - 2:30 p.m. 
Attendance is necessary to become a 
member. Please sign up at the Guest 
Center or call the church office.

Youth Winter Retreat | Are you a middle school or high school student? 
If so, then you are invited to come 
on out to CrossWay’s annual YOUTH 
WINTER RETREAT. On February 
19-20, middle and high school 
students from six different churches 
in the CrossWay Association will 
be gathering at LAKE GENEVA 
YOUTH CAMP for 24+ hours of fun, 
fellowship, food and focused teaching from God’s Word. This year’s 
theme is  “Made for More: What Are Our Lives Meant To Be About?”  This 
is something we all really need to hear. So, please register online at: 
www.signupforms.com/registrations/6563. The DEADLINE TO REGISTER 
IS THIS FRIDAY, FEBRUARY 5, so sign up soon!

Parent/Child Dedication | Our next child dedication will be Sunday, 
February 21. If you would like to have your child dedicated, please 
contact Bruce Hoffmire at the church office by Sunday, February 14.

Parenting Class | Parents, mark your calendar and plan to attend a 
special parenting class on Wednesday nights, March 2, 9 and 16, from 
7:00-9:00 p. m. The purpose of this class is to learn biblical principles 
that will help you train and instruct your children in the Lord. Watch the 
bulletin for more details.

CrossWay Family News

  Congratulations to Gavin and Kristi Sheridan on the arrival of their son, Samuel 
James, born on January 25, 2016, weighing 6 lbs. 14 oz. and measuring 19-1/2” 
long.

  Congratulations to Gerrit and Lauren Hengeveld on the arrival of their son, 
Abraham David, born on January 28, 2016, weighing 7 lbs. 10 oz. and measuring 
21” long.

Sermon Notes 
Real Truth For Your Work 

Ecclesiastes 1:1-11
Jared Compton
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CPTC Wives Gathering..... 1:00pm
Youth Family Night......... 6:00pm 
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Moms and Preschoolers  
            Play Group...............9:30am
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HS Chicago Team Meeting...............8:00am 
Worship Team Rehearsal...................8:30am	
HS Large Group Gathering...............6:00pm

Women’s Bible Study.......9:30am 
CPTC................................... 3:30pm 
Men’s Bible Study............7:00pm 

Highlights

Financial Update
                Last Week’s Offering  	 $29,021 
                Year-To-Date Offering Total	 $887,019
                Year-To-Date Budgeted Total	 $879,143
	 Offering envelopes are available at the Information Center 


